DETROIT WATER AND SEWERAGE DEPARTMENT
NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING – BUDGET
For Fiscal Year 2022-23

Notice is hereby given that the Detroit Water and Sewerage Department will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, January 19, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and emergency health orders, the meeting will be virtually. 


Attend Meeting Virtually
To attend online:  https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/81572635118
Use Passcode: 482262021
 
Attend by phone (call any of these numbers):
+1-301-715-8592
+1-312-626-6799
+1-267-831-0333
Use Meeting ID: 815 7263 5118
Use Passcode: 482262021

During the meeting, the public will be invited to comment virtually. The meeting agenda will be posted prior to January 19 at www.detroitmi.gov/DWSD. 



